
 
 
 

 
 
To Parents/Carers 

 
 

13th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Flu Vaccinations 
 

The Wandsworth Immunisation Team will be visiting Saint Cecilia’s on Wednesday 15th November to 
administer the annual Flu vaccination. 
 
Full details can be found in the attached letter, including the electronic link to give consent (which can also 
be found below). If you do not want your child to be given their vaccination, you must complete the form 
to indicate this.  
 
Online consent form: Hounslow and Richmond Community Healthcare NHS Trust (hrch.nhs.uk)  
If you do not complete the online form, your child will not be able to have their vaccination at school. 
 
The immunisation team are asking for you to complete the form and state whether you do or do not give 
consent. If you do not complete the form, the school are required to pass on a contact telephone number, 
enabling the team to contact you and check your preference.   
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the immunisation team via email: 
HRCH.ImmunisationTeamwandsworthMailbox@nhs.net or phone: 020 3903 3374. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lucy Bush 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2023/wandsworth
mailto:HRCH.ImmunisationTeamwandsworthMailbox@nhs.net

